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Meeting with representatives of the Friedrich Ebert
Foundation
ISRS held meeting with the delegation of the Friedrich Ebert Foundation (FRG). 

The Foundation established in 1925 and the oldest political and one of the social democratic direction
foundations in Germany. The key activity of the Ebert Foundation is the implementation of the ideals and
values of social democracy: freedom, justice, solidarity.

During  the  conversation,  the  new  head  of  the  regional  office  of  the  Foundation,  Christoph  More  was
introduced by Dr. Sonja Schirmbek, instead of Henrieta Kiefer, who completed her mission in Central Asia.

At the meeting, the parties noted with the satisfaction of the establishment of a partnership and a wide
range of issues of mutual interest between ISRS and the Ebert Foundation. 

It was highlighted that the joint activities which implemented by the ISRS and the Foundation, contribute
the implementation of reforms and transformations in our country, as well as the strengthening of bilateral
relations between Uzbekistan and Germany.

At  the  same time,  the  parties  agreed  to  continue  mutually  beneficial  cooperation,  to  organize  new joint
events in the near future, as well as to publish analytical materials.

 


